
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Business Alert 

 
Taxi Cab Robberies 
1

st 
District (Central)  

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens and taxi drivers operating in the 1

st 
District of robbery incidents 

which have occurred during the month of April.  In these incidents, a male, black, 20-25 year old 
offender wearing a dark hat, sunglasses, black jacket with white lettering and black pants is getting 
cab rides to locations near CTA entrances.  As the offender prepares to exit the cab, he displays a 
black pistol and demands money or cell phones. Offender is believed to have fled on foot to train 
entrances to make good his escape. Incident times and locations are listed below: 
 
400 Block of S. Clinton St. on April 08, 2015 at approximately 6:40 PM. 
500 Block of S. Clinton St. on April 08, 2015 at approximately 7:20 PM. 
200 Block of S. Dearborn St. on April 08, 2015 at approximately 8:00 PM 
 

About the Offender: 
 

 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
(312) 747-8382 

HY214892, HY214953, HY214997 
P15-1-078 
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